
 
 

Minera IRL Comments on Trading Activity at Request of IIROC  
 
LIMA, PERU—(GlobeNewswire, June 5, 2020) - Minera IRL Limited ("Minera IRL" or the 
"Company"), (BVL:MIRL) (CSE:MIRL), has been asked by the Investment Industry Regulatory 
Organization of Canada (IIROC) to comment on the recent increase in the trading volume and 
price of the Company’s common shares.  The Company is not aware of any material change in 
its business or affairs that has not been publicly disclosed that would account for the recent 
increase in market activity. 

The Company continues to pursue settlement discussions with Corporación Financiera de 
Desarollo S.A. (“COFIDE”), which have experienced temporary delays due to the 
impacts of the COVID-19 crisis. 
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No stock exchange, securities commission or other regulatory authority has approved or disapproved the 
information contained in this news release. 


